
Be a Better Driver...
Calling all drivers!
FREE Winter Driving Workshops
Would you like to brush up on your skills when driving 
in difficult weather conditions?
Transport for Buckinghamshire (TfB) is once again running the Winter 
Driving Workshops and would encourage all drivers to attend.

Workshops are being held at three venues around the county throughout 
November and December. Each workshop is FREE to attend.
l	Tuesday 29th November 2016 STS Tyre Pros, Chesham
l	Tuesday 6th December 2016 Kwik Fit Tyre Pros, High Wycombe
l	Wednesday 7th December 2016 STS Tyre Pros, Aylesbury 
All workshop times: 7.00 – 8.30pm.

The Winter Driving Workshops include:

l	A presentation on essential driving skills
l	How to drive on winter roads
l	Preparing your car for winter
l	What to do if you breakdown
l	Checking tyre pressures, tread and depth
l	How to change a wheel

For more information or to book your 
place contact TfB.
Email: roadsafety@buckscc.gov.uk 
or telephone: 01296 382416


